Note No. ISA/EDSG/’ZOZ_

The Secretary-Ge
members of the Authority ang
Authority.

The Secretary-Gefigral is pleased to transmit attached herewith a letter dated 8 July 203.1 fromi
the President of the Asseﬁbly of the Iinternational Seabed Authority on the adoption of the Decision of
the Assembly of the International Seabed Authority concerning the extension of the terms of office of the
current members of the Finance Committee.

The Secretary-General kindly invites members of the Authority to acknowledge receipt of this
Note Verbale by return of email to secretary-general@isa.org.jm .

The Secretary-General of the International Seabed Authority avails himself of this opportunity to
renew to the members of the Authority the assurances of his highest consideration.

To: All members of the International Seabed Authority
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